
REMEMBERING

2024 Christmas Memorial
December 1, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.

The Christmas season is approaching;

a time for family to be together,

to share the gifts of love and joy.

For families who have lost loved ones,

this Christmas may be particularly difficult.

We want you to know that you are not alone,

that we and others share in your loss.

Lighting a special candle can symbolize

the spiritual presence of the one who has passed on,

providing you with a focus for sharing memories of

your loved one during the season.

To remember those who have passed away, click on the Live Service tab.


